Januery 18th, 1539

My dear Ford,

I wonder if you oould, without inconvenience to
yoursslf, give us your talk on Tueeday, February 1l4th,
instead of on Wadnesday, February 15th. Unfortunately,
thia term, Wednasgday ls an inconvenient day for several
mambers of my Department, &nd Thursday and Friday arse
ruled nuth:hnt partioular weak.

Wa ghall be glad to have the sxaot title of your
talk on ths genstice of Lepidoptera.

fours slnoceraly,



